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The holiday season is almost upon us and we are gearing up for the holiday party mid
December. In this issue, catch up on highlights from the YIMBYISM event hosted by
Brightside this past October and check out the Community Board on page 2 for updates
and notices! You will also find some helpful tips and tricks on managing winter conditions,
avoiding scams, and signing up for pre-authorized rent payments! Happy reading!

Event Recap:

YIMBYISM (Yes in My Back Yard):
A Solution to Vancouver’s Affordable
Housing Crisis

On Tuesday, October 9%, 2018, community members, £
organizations, and government representatives came &
together at the downtown Vancouver Public Library to
discuss the challenges and barriers associated with H
providing affordable housing in our neighbourhoods, -

along with possible solutions. It was an insightful and productive evening as we heard from
guest speakers and panelists, including our very own Brightside resident, Kathryn Wilder,
who shared her personal journey of finding affordable housing in Vancouver.
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Community Board

e Do you know a resident who does

a lot within your community?
We’re looking to feature your fellow
neighbours and acknowledge the
amazing work they do! Please contact
Julia to submit ideas.

We’re looking for volunteers within
each building to help distribute our
seasonal newsletters and event invites
to the residents in your building. If you
would like to help out, please let us
know! A big “THANK YOU!” to all the
residents who currently volunteer to
help make these programs possible.
Your time and willingness is greatly
appreciated!

Bike Draw is underway! Thank you
to those families who entered to win a
brand-new child’s bike donated by BC
Housing! If you are a lucky winner, we
will get in touch with you by phone
after the Dec. 11*" deadline. Stay tuned!

2" Annual Holiday Party: Spots
are filling up!

When: Wednesday, December 19, 1:00-
3:00 PM

Where: Glynn Manor, 520 W. 7™ Avenue
What: A free event — lunch included!
Wear your best holiday sweater for a
chance to win a prize!

Space is limited, RSVP required.

Let us know if you need transportation
or would like to volunteer for set-up at
604-684-3515 ext. 238. We look
forward to seeing you there!

Please contact your Community Development Coordinator if you have any questions or for more
information: julia@brightsidehomes.ca or 604-684-3515 ext. 238
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